

Turtle Rain Garden Volunteer Day May 27

1 message

Thurston PTO <thu pto@aaps.k12.mi.us> Reply-To: Thurston PTO <thu_pto@aaps.k12.mi.us> To: jeremydb@umich.edu

Wed, May 17, 2023 at 3:08 PM



Thurston Elementary PTO

Volunteer at Thurston's Turtle Rain Garden May 27

Dear Thurston Gardening Enthusiasts,

Our Turtle Rain Garden (near the Kindergarten/Young 5 doors and turtle statue) is in need of some love! We are looking for volunteers who can help pull weeds and clean up the garden! Please bring your own gardening gloves, knee pads, etc. Children are welcome!

Our volunteer work day is on Saturday May 27 from 10-11 a.m.

Please Sign Up using this link

Looking forward to seeing you there! FYI we will not have access to the building.

Thank you!

Maureen

Contact Us



pto.thurstonelementary@gmail.com

https://www.a2schools.org/domain/388

Ann Arbor Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Ann Arbor Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.